

Tzutzik and Ganeynu Newsletter

Ganeynu News

17 April 2019 | 12 Nissan 5779

www.carmel.edu.hk

Holly Rofé Early Learning Center

T: 2249 7600 | F: 2249 7690 | E: <u>jccadmin@carmel.edu.hk</u>



Dear Tzutzik and Ganeynu Parents,

The children have had three busy and fun weeks learning about Pesach and preparing their Haggadahs. We hope you enjoy it with them, and use it at your Seder table. The children really enjoyed the class Seders earlier today, tasting all the special food on their Seder plates and singing the songs that they have learned. We have uploaded some beautiful pictures on "Vidigami". So be sure to take a look and enjoy.

After the Pesach break, we will continue celebrations for Yom Ha'Atzmaut. Wishing you all Chag Pesach Sameach and safe travels for those of you who are traveling.

See you all back, on May 2nd.

Best regards, Hagit Rason

Hagit Razon





Happy Birthday to

Munitz Matthew April 1st Craipeau Leah 12 April Rapaport Freeman & Davis Aidan

Brujis Ella 20 April

Josselsohn Ava 21 April Rameau Yonah 27 April

A warm Mazal TOV to Delia Khazzam and her parents for the birth of her Baby brother Davide

13 April



We will be celebrating Israel's 71st Independence Day on

Thursday, May 9th, 2019.

Please be sure to send your child dressed in

BLUE & WHITE



Many thanks
The Tzutzik &
Ganeynu Teams



Tzutzik C Pesach









Tzutzik HPesach

















Ganeynu News

Ganeynu M Pesach









Ganeynu Y Pesach



















Ganeynu News